
get-together
Grade 8 & Grade 12
Our Friday afternoon/evening get-together for the Grade 8 & 12 pupils was a resounding success. Plenty of water ‘fun’ made
for a very energetic evening, with many of our grade 12s falling prey to the strategic, water attack plans of the grade 8s. Our
‘master chef’ grade 12s put together a smorgasbord of meaty delights for their class mates – I believe the potjie was a culinary
triumph.

Valentine’s Day
Our Grade 11s hosted very successful Valentine’s Day celebrations on Tuesday. The festivities were moved to the Shandukani
Hall due to the weather but this didn’t dampen the spirits of the children. Tasty treats, balloons, and song dedications, in a sea
of reds and pinks ensured a lovely morning for our kids and a boost for the Grade 11 fundraising drive.

 
Blood Drive
A huge thank you to all of our pupils, staff and parents who donated blood yesterday. Your gift literally saves lives.
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Athletics – LTT High School
Our final athletics meeting for the season takes place this afternoon/evening at Louis Trichardt High School. Our children will be
competing against much larger schools from all over the province but we know that they will do their very best and give their all
in each of their events. All the best to our athletes today – we are always very proud of you.

Field Trips
Our Grade 8 – 10 pupils will be on their field trips next week – Lapalala, Johannesburg and Durban respectively. Busses will be
departing promptly from school, please be on time for your departure. Indemnity forms must have been returned before a child
will be allowed to board the bus. 

Please note: Monday 20 February is a normal school day for Grade 8-10 pupils.

We wish our children and staff safe travels and we will be updating our parents periodically via the D6 App during the course of
their trip.

Grade 7 Maths Quiz Night
The high school will be the venue for the Grade 7 Maths Quiz next week Thursday (23 February) – we have invited Grade 7s
from Ridgeway and our neighbouring schools to join us for a fun-filled Mathematics evening. It promises to be a super evening –
good luck to all participating teams.

Extra-curricular Timetable
As of Monday 27 February we will move to our sport/cultural extra-curricular timetable – this will be circulated to pupils and
parents in due course. Pupils are expected to participate in at least two activities a week.
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